
 

                                                      
 
 

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED   
to the 

 

2024 Hong Kong Ladies’ Open Pairs 
 

Jointly organized by 
  

Hong Kong, China Contract Bridge Association 
And 

Ladies' Recreation Club 

The Hong Kong Ladies’ Open Pairs tournament is an annual event jointly organized by the Hong Kong, 
China Contract Bridge Association and the Ladies Recreation Club.  The names of the winning pair will be 
engraved on the main trophy, The T. S. Chie Cup, donated by Mrs. Shirley Chang, in memory of her late 
father.  

Date:   September 16, 2024 (Monday) 

Venue:   Function Room, Main Club House, Ladies Recreation Club, 

No. 10 Old Peak Road, Hong Kong Tel: 3199 3500 

Format:   Match Point Duplicate 

Registration:  Pre-registration is required to facilitate the arrangement. 

Link:                                   https://forms.gle/K5BnY2hsy2BxS7kt8 

Food & Beverage:            Available from 6.15 pm 

Tournament Time:          7:15 pm   

Fee: HKD 160 per person (non-member of either HKCBA or LRC)  
HKD 100 per person (member of HKCBA or LRC)  

Capacity:  24 tables, first come first served basis 

 

Event Liaison: HKCBA: Vinci Wan (90118244) 
LRC: Nancy Neumann (94621870) / David Roig (3199 3597) 



 

Please enroll early as capacity is limited.   We look forward to see you.  

Nancy Neumann 

Chair, LRC Bridge Sub-Committee 

  
Public Transportation 
 
From Hong Kong Station Public Transport Interchange (MTR HK Station Exit E1) which is located under 
the Four Seasons Hotel - end of IFC Mall (the Green Minibus Terminus is somewhat hidden away behind 
the main bus terminus)   
  
1)            Minibus 2 (get off at Queen’s Garden and walk down under the bridge to Old Peak Road) 
2)            Minibus 3 / 3A (get off either at Canossa Hospital and walk up from Old Peak Road;  
3)            or get off at 3 Conduit Road/Hornsey Road and walk here)  
  
From Sai Ying Pun MTR Station  
  
1)            Mini Bus 45A (get off at 8 Conduit Road, cross the street to Hornsey Road and walk here) 
  

You are receiving this communication because you have participated in LRC organized bridge 
activities in the past. If you do not wish to be on our mailing list., please email bridge.events@lrc.com.hk 
to unsubscribe. 
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